
Starting from 2024 Q4, TSW200 switch will be produced with new hardware revision. These changes include
transition to PoE alternative A instead of alternative B and and SFP connector recess.

PCN Number: PCN_TSW200_New_Hardware_2024_11_25

Change type Hardware change

Detailed description

In order to ensure better compatibility with other devices, starting
from 2024 Q4, TSW200 switch will be produced with PoE alternative A.
For more information about PoE alternative A and alternative B,
please visit: wiki.teltonika-networks.com/view/TSW200_First_Start

The SFP connector will be recessed by 3mm, ensuring precise and
secure positioning. Its surface aligns flush with the panel, maintaining
a clean and uniform appearance. This condition has no effect on
functionality or performance.

Change reasons
Increasing compatibility and
reducing lead times



Model Affected order codes Order code changes

TSW200 TSW200 *0**** No changes

Upcoming change
date

2024 Q4

Risk assessment
Devices exclusively dependent on PoE alternative B will be
incompatible with the TSW200 switch. However, it's important to note
that such instances are uncommon.

Suggested implementation plan
Information included in this PCN will help adapt to the upcoming
changes. For more detailed information, please contact your sales
representative.

If no feedback is received within two weeks after the issue date of this notification - Teltonika may accept
that this change has been tacitly accepted and can implement the change as indicated above.


